
Friday 20th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Apologies for the length of this email.  

RE Inspection. The Denominational Inspection was held on Thursday 5th May. You will find attached 

the Inspection Report. We are an Outstanding Catholic School. Many thanks for all of your support 

and sending your wonderful children to our school and I will say and celebrate more about the 

report when we return! 

Wednesday Word – the word is PEACE 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19 

Mini Vinnie Trip to Shrewsbury yesterday. The Mini Vinnies in our school visited Shrewsbury 

Cathedral with the other Catholic Primary schools. We had a lovely day attending mass at the 

cathedral and spending time with other schools.  

Caritas – many thanks for your support for the collection.  

Holy Communion – this will take place on Saturday 25th June at 10am. A separate email has been 

sent to the Y3 parents.  

Jubilee Day – Monday 6th June. There will be a picnic lunch to celebrate the Jubilee.  

Pentecost Celebration Friday 10th June – Own clothes Day. Please wear bright colours.  

P.E next half term.                                                                                                                                                             

ALL SPORTS CLUBS are different next half term. 

Monday  Y2 City and Y3 Outside Sports Skills 

Wednesday  Y5 Outside Sports Skills.                                                                                                                         

You will have received a letter to apply for a place.  

As we approach the final half term of another academic year please can we continue to look smart 

and wear full school uniform.  

False nails are not permitted so please do not allow the children to come to school with them on. 

They are not suitable for school as they can hinder writing and also can catch other people. They can 

also come off and hurt the person who is wearing them. Thank you for your co-operation.  

Well done to Y6 and Y2 for completing their tests and behaving so sensibly. We are very proud of 

you all.                                                                                                                                                                            

Phonics week begins for Y1 as we return on Monday 6th June.  

We break up today for 2 weeks and return on Monday 6th June.                                                                         

Class photographs on Tuesday 7th June. 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED on FRIDAY 1st July for a Training Day.  

Please look at the website and the calendar for all of the information regarding sports events and 

other opportunities to come in to school next half term.  

With prayers for a wonderful holiday, Sarah Yates Head Teacher  
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